INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION



Telecommunication Development Bureau Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific

Ref.: BDT/ASP-002 Bangkok, 12 January 2016

To: Administrations of ITU Member States, Regulators and ITU-D Sector Members of the Asia-Pacific Region

Subject: ITU-TRAI Training on Consumer Protection, 21 - 23 March 2016, New Delhi, India

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is with reference to the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) invitation letter dated issued on 19th November 2015 for participation in "ITU-TRAI Training on Consumer Protection" which was planned to be held in New Delhi, India from 22 to 24 March 2016. Upon request from the host, TRAI, for avoiding the clash with festival during that period, the training dates have been rescheduled to be from 21 to 23 March 2016.

As informed earlier, the training course aims at sharing real experiences, brainstorm on possible solutions to address existing as well as emerging challenges amongst telecommunication, broadcasting and converged ICT regulators in the area of protecting consumers in the digital age. The program is designed for middle and senior managers from governments across the Asia-Pacific region, and offers participants the opportunity to learn, discuss, debate and exchange ideas with communications experts and professionals from India and abroad.

The training course will be conducted in English only. Detailed information about the training is available at http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/asp/CMS/index.asp. Please register your interest as soon as possible but not later than 15th February 2015.

Mr. Sameer Sharma (Email: sameer.sharma@itu.int), Ms. Porntip Modethes (Email: porntip.modethes@itu.int), ITU Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific, and Ms. Sapna Sharma, TRAI (Email: sapna.sharma@trai.gov.in) are at your disposal of participants who may require assistance in attending and registering for the training.

Yours faithfully,

Ioane Koroivuki Regional Director

lllemonning